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To: 
Subject: Objection to development in Proposed LDP
Sensitivity: Normal
Attachments:

CAUTION: External Email

Please find attached Darnick Village Development Trust's Representation, on behalf of Trustees and Members, for Scottish
Borders Council’s Local Development Plan (LDP) regarding Development in Darnick.

I would be grateful for confirmation that this representation has been received.

kind regards

Angela Stormont
Chair, DVDT








